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5 February 2025 

Dear Families, 

Household Support Fund - Grant 

We are in the process of applying for some money from the Household Support Fund which is 

funded by the Department for Work and Pensions. This grant is intended to support vulnerable 

people and families with significantly rising living costs. 

We know that family incomes can fluctuate and that families can find their circumstances have 

changed quickly. This grant is designed to provide crisis support to households in most need of 

support to help with daily food and energy costs. 

Please follow this link to a form which will ask you for some further information if you feel that your 

household needs financial support. Can I ask that this is returned no later than Wednesday 12th 

February. 

https://forms.office.com/e/UuY4sKeWHa 

 

Please be assured that we will treat any information provided with empathy, understanding and in 

the strictest confidence. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Liz Blythe 

Family Wellbeing Officer 
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